
 

    

 

 

IIS/CIR/026/2025-2026 

04/06/2025 

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 
 

Kindly be informed that there will be CAT4 Assessment for Grades III, V, VII and IX which is 

mandated by Ministry of Education, UAE. The Cognitive Abilities Test (CAT4) is a diagnostic 

assessment that is designed to help students and their teachers understand how they learn and what 

their learning aptitudes might be. It assesses how students think in areas that are known to make a 

difference in learning. CAT4 is designed to give schools a much broader, more rounded off view 

of each child, their potential and how they learn. Results help teachers decide about the pace of 

learning that is right for a student and whether additional support or challenge is needed. The 

Assessments are planned during the school working hours from 16/06/2025 to 19/06/2025 and 

the schedule of CAT4 for the respective Grades will be shared by the Class teacher through the 

WhatsApp broadcast group shortly. 

 

Kindly be aware that CAT 4 is an assessment of developed ability and academic potential so 

there is no need of extra or special preparation on part of the student. 

 

Note: All the students of Grade III, V, VII and IX must attend the CAT4 Exams as students’ 

attendance for CAT4 is mandatory. 

PS: Parents are requested to refer to the video link for a better understanding of the CAT4 

batteries. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=U0DDUKuQtKc 

 

Your cooperation will be highly appreciated in this regard. 

 

Stay safe & healthy! 
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